
  

  

Monday December 7th 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As you will be aware, we have been splitting the two Year 5 classes into 3 smaller classes every morning this 
term (as far as has been practicable) to provide your child with opportunities for focused catch up following 
the extended absence due to the summer COVID-19 lockdown.  This has proved to be very successful and 
we are pleased with the progress that the vast majority of our pupils have made over the Autumn Term.   
 
Miss Melding, one of The Federation’s outstanding teachers, will be returning from maternity leave next 
week and as a result, I am delighted to advise that we are currently in a position to continue the 3-class 
split for the Spring and Summer Terms, this time for full days, not just mornings as was the case in the 
Autumn Term.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher 
for any further clarification. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
Mrs Cathy Logan 
Executive Headteacher 
The Winterton Federation 


